                            Mount Snow / Stratton Trip – 2019

Hello Fellow Skiers,

   Ski season is already upon us. They are skiing at Mount Snow. They opened last weekend (Oct 27th&28th). The earliest they have ever opened 
(2 trails). They will be skiing Sunday (Nov 4th) only this week due to weather conditions (4 trails). If that doesn’t get you thinking about this skiing season, nothing will. This year appears to be an epic ski season based on the great start.
  There is still plenty of space available for this trip. The trip this year features some new things Jim has planed for us. 

  Get your reservations in and plan on having lots of fun, laughs, camaraderie, and great skiing. 
 I am looking forward to seeing many familiar faces and hopefully meeting a few new folks this year. 

  All of the trip information is on the WPSC web site – www.wpaskicouncil.com.  You can also email me at crsanti@comcast.net, or call me at 724-993-4462, if you have any questions.
Charles R. Santi 

Trip Coordinator

